 

[image: image1.wmf]December is here already! We’re seeing Christmas trees in many windows, but be careful not to display gifts where they can be seen from outside. Try angling your blinds up, so if someone were to peek in they’d only see the tree. 
Travelling this month? Ask a neighbor to pick up your mail/ newspaper or even park their car in your driveway. 
Use care with Christmas lights & follow safety instructions closely to avoid house fires this month. This is a good time to test your smoke detectors & make sure you have an emergency evacuation plan. 
Use great care when shopping, don’t carry large amounts of cash, stay alert & travel in groups whenever possible. Shopping alone? Ask store associates for help loading packages into your car. 
After the holidays be mindful of what you put out for curbside pickup. For large or expensive items consider driving the boxes to the recycling center for disposal. You don’t want to advertise the new items in your home for all to see.

If your home were burglarized would you remember everything inside? Consider making an inventory for insurance purposes, include photos, model numbers & serial numbers whenever possible. Just be sure to keep it in a safe location outside of your home. Jewelry may need to be appraised in order to be covered on your policy. If you have valuable jewelry ask your insurance company about their policy.

The cold temperatures are back! How energy efficient is your home? If you’d like to save on your heating & cooling bills & get a tax credit you should think about insulating your home with TAP before the end of 2009. Want to learn more? Visit http://www.callnorthwest.com/green/energy-star-insulation/ or call 1-888-466-7849.
Over the past several weeks I’ve had the pleasure of meeting many of you. I appreciate the interest you have shown & the feedback I’ve received. I encourage all of you to register as a neighbor on our website & keep up with all the latest happenings in the area.

http://www.neighborhoodlink.com/Ansley_Park_-_Athens/home
Don’t forget our December Neighborhood Watch meeting. It will be held Monday December 7th at 6:30pm & is being hosted by our neighbors Emily & Matt in their home at 220 Ansley Drive. We will have guests from Athens Clarke County Crime Prevention & refreshments will be served. We hope to see you there!
Warm regards,

Jane Wightman

Ansley Park Neighborhood Watch

